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EPISCOPAL CHURCH WOMEN 

 
As of this writing, our main event hasn’t happened yet, but PLEASE join us at Convention for our latest 

updates. 

 

By the time the 2016 Diocesan Convention convenes, we will have hosted the Rev. Becca Stevens of 

Thistle Farms, a residential facility and bath & body care business for woman healing from prostitution 

and addiction. For her work, Becca was recognized as a CNN Hero for 2016.  Our event will also explore 

the possibility of anti-trafficking ministries within the Pittsburgh diocese. 

 

We also continue in our tradition of providing grants and scholarships, and on December 1, 2016, we will 

“Pack & Play” for Seaman’s Church Institute and our men on the rivers for Christmas. 

 

For Spring 2017, we will be holding elections for four new officers: president, vice president, financial 

chair and memorial scholarship chair. 

 

Our current officers are Betty Duckstein, president; Linda Getts, treasurer; Louise Cannon, secretary; 

Darrell Powell, UTO chair; Mary Sweeney, finance chair; Nancy Kenny and Judy Wootten, memorial 

scholarship co-chairs. 

 

Exciting times ahead. 

 

Betty Duckstein 

President, ECW 

 


